

QUICKSILVER COUNTY PARK NEWS

Newsletter of the New Almaden Quicksilver County Park Association

WINTER 2018

ISSUE 127

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

The events at the New Almaden Quicksilver Mining Museum have been very successful. Join us on February 11, 2018 at the Casa Grande for Living History Day. Volunteers and staff will be dressed in period costumes; crafts and weaving stations, art displays and many more activities will run from 11am to 3pm. This is also a great event for children .

NAQCPA's Wednesday work crew has set up a great schedule for projects for 2018. The San Cristobal Tunnel roof repair, the reroofing of the Blacksmithshop, redo signs for the Outdoor Museum, create a new trail at the Upper Velasco workings, some renewed planting along the Yellow Kid trail, repair and stain the map desk at the Blacksmith area, repair the cover at the Bell Tower, and build a frame for the top of the recent drill cart at the Outdoor Museum. If you would like to help us on any given Wednesday morning for any of these projects, just give me a call. We generally work from 9am to 12noon, then go to lunch at the Country Inn.

Have a terrific 2018 and enjoy the new articles in this edition.

Kitty Monahan

408-268-6541



